
 
Department of Energy 

National Nuclear Security Administration 
P.O. Box 5400 

Albuquerque, NM  87185 

July 3, 2023 

 

 

Ms. Norma Garcia-Santos, Project Manager 

Division of Spent Fuel Management 

Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 

Two White Flint North 

Mail Stop T4B34 

Washington DC 20555-0001 

 

Dear Ms. Garcia-Santos: 

 

This letter is in regard to Docket No. 71-9355.  The purpose of this letter is to request revision of 

Certificate of Compliance Number 9355 for the 435-B Package, Package Identification Number 

USA/9355/B(U)-96.  This request is supported by the enclosed 435-B Package Safety Analysis 

Report (SAR), Revision 6. 

 

The changes in SAR Revision 6 implement several requests of the client to improve security and 

operational efficiency. 

 

Questions regarding this application may be addressed to James Mumma at (505) 845-5715. 

 

 

      Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Ahmad M. Al-Daouk 

      NNSA Certifying Official 

 

 

 

Enclosure: 

435-B Transport Package Safety Analysis Report, Revision 6 

Roadmap of Detailed Changes made to the 435-B SAR from Rev. 5.1 to Rev. 6 

 

cc w/o enclosure: 

James Mumma, NA-ESH-11 

Kathy Schwendenman, NA-ESH-11 

Shea Cotton, NA-212 
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